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MORPHETTVILLE – FRIDAY, 17 JULY 2015 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140 Trainer, Mr. J. O’Connor has notified Thoroughbred Racing 

SA Stewards that following the gelding’s last run at Morphettville on Saturday, 4 July 2015, 

TANGIER SUN underwent an endoscopic examination and was found to be displacing its 

palate.  The gelding will continue its preparation with the addition of a cross-over nose band 

and a tongue control bit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

M. SANTORO 

DEPUTY CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 

17 July 2015 


